
 Weekly Update 

Next week’s calendar: 

Monday, 9/10/2018—In-school 

Mass, Auditorium 

Tuesday, 9/11/18—Christmas Musi-

cal Parent Mtg., Gr.3-5, 6:30 p.m., 

Auditorium; Advancement Commit-

tee Mtg., 6:30 p.m., Room 110 

Wednesday, 9/12/18—HASA Exec-

utive Board meeting, 6:30 p.m., 

Room 110 

Thursday, 9/13/18—Symphonic 

Band rehearsal, 3:15-4:15 p.m., Au-

ditorium 

Friday, 9/14/18—9/11 Food Drive 

ends; Middle School Student Council 

elections 
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 Important News and Notes: 
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General email address to report Student Absence: Parents, if you are email-

ing the school regarding a student absence, please use the following email ad-

dress: absences@msladeschool.com. Reporting absences at the beginning of 

the school day will eliminate the need for the school nurse to contact you dur-

ing the day. 
 

Grandparents’ Day Date Change:  Due to a scheduling conflict, The Pre-K, 

K, and 1st grade Grandparents’ Day will be changed from April 11th  to  April 

16th, with doors opening at 8:30 a.m. The 2nd/3rd and 4th/5th Grandparents’ Day 

will be changed from April 12th to April 17th, with doors opening at 8:30 a.m.  
 

Family Income Survey: Yesterday, you should have received a paper copy of 

the yearly family income survey. Please fill out one survey for each child in 

your household that attends Slade and return it to the homeroom teacher no 

later than September 21st. The information that you provide is kept strictly 

confidential. As stated in the letter, your participation in this survey will bene-

fit our school with E-rate funding for technology, State Textbook funding, and 

professional development for teachers and administration. 
 

Parking Lot Safety: Because the safety of our students, parents, and staff is 

always foremost, we would like to take the opportunity to remind you of traffic 

procedures in place to make our arrival and dismissal as safe and efficient as 

possible.  
 

1. Please become thoroughly familiar with the drop-off and pick-up 

procedures on pp. 42-45 of our Parent & Student Handbook. 
2. Please cross between the yellow cones when walking students 

from the parking lot to the building during morning drop-off. 
3. Please encourage children to exit your vehicle on the right so that 

they are not walking into an active traffic lane. 
4. Please do not park in the Edu-Care Lot or the Faculty Parking Lot 

in order to drop off or pick up students.   
5. Please follow the directions of any staff member or safety patrol 

member on the parking lot. 
6. Please adhere to the one-way traffic sign posted on the roadway 

outside of the cafeteria.  U-turns are not permitted on this road-

way.   
 

We greatly appreciate your attention to and cooperation in creating a safe envi-

ronment for all at Monsignor Slade. 

 
9/11 Food Drive continues through  Friday, 9/14/18.  Please donate food 

items, such as peanut butter, cereal, soup, juice, and canned fruits and vegeta-

bles.  Thank you so much for your generosity!  Slade families Rise Above! 

Super Slades 

Week of 9/10/18-9/14/18 

 

Annabelle Hondrum – Respect 

Avery Jay Walkling – Concern for Others 

Lily Abbott – Responsibility 

Mattisyn Dzambo - Responsibility 

Kaylie Vess – Responsibility 

Lillian Bryson – Hard Work 

Congratulations and best wishes to 

Mrs. Eileen Delaney who has accept-

ed a position as Director for St. Al-

phonsus Preschool in Woodstock, 

Maryland.  We wish you well in 

your new endeavor, Ms. Eileen.  We 

will miss you! 

mailto:absences@msladeschool.com


The Advancement Committee needs you!  Do you have experience in marketing, sales, 

fundraising, photography, volunteer management or are simply committed to helping 

Monsignor Slade grow?  Come to the first Advancement Committee meeting of the year 

on 9/11/2018 at 6:30 p.m.. We need friend-raisers! If interested, please reach out to Mrs. 

Hilmer in the Advancement Office at c.hilmer@msladeschool.com. 
 

Want to earn volunteer hours during the day or from home? Contact Mrs. Hilmer about 

volunteering to prepare mailings or set up for events. 
 

Thank you to those who expressed interest in participating in a photo shoot! We still need 

students from Pre-K, Kindergarten and Middle School to participate. Please e-mail Mrs. 

Hilmer to be included: c.hilmer@msladeschool.com 
 

Show your Slade Spirit! It’s a great time of year to share the Spirit of Slade with 

your very own Slade Tervis tumbler! Complete your order form and return it to 

the Advancement Office.  

Advancement Announcements: 

Grade Level Reminders: 
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8th Grade HSPT Prep Class – Earlier this week each family was emailed regarding the 

High School Placement Test preparation class that is being offered.  If you have questions 

or did not receive the flier, please contact Mrs. Slaton at l.slaton@msladeschool.com. 
 

8th Grade Catholic High School Application Process – On September 18th at 6:00 p.m., 

eighth grade parents are invited to attend a presentation in the auditorium with Mrs. Cox 

and Mrs. Slaton detailing the process for applying to Catholic high schools.   
 

Grade 5 – We are seeking fifth grade students who would like to serve as Kindergarten 

Helpers during the school year.  Beginning at 7:30 a.m., these helpers escort kindergarten 

students into the building and to their classrooms for morning arrival.   If any fifth grade 

student is interested in volunteering for this important position, please contact Mrs. Miller 

at s.miller@msladeschool.com.  

 

Add Monsignor Slade 
on AmazonSmile! 

https://
smile.amazon.com/

ch/52-0977368  

                         Share Your Heritage! 
We are looking for parents who would be willing to share                  

their heritage and culture with the Slade students for our                        

Multicultural Day Celebration on October 24th. 
If you would like to participate, please email Mrs. Mondor                        

at d.mondor@msladeschool.com. 
*You will need to be VIRTUS/STAND-trained in order to participate. 

Thank you!! 

mailto:c.hilmer@msladeschool.com
mailto:l.slaton@msladeschool.com
mailto:s.miller@msladeschool.com
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Mission Statement 
The mission of Monsignor Slade Catholic School is to promote Catholic faith and intellectu-

al development in our students.  We do this by teaching about and modeling the precepts of 

the Catholic faith, as well as challenging our students with a rigorous course of study.  We 

do this so that they will use their faith, knowledge, and skills to shape their futures positively 

and work for the benefit of the whole society. 

Sports Section: 

Attention Slade parents - Basketball registration is now open!! Go to https://

monsignor-slade.sportssignup.com/site to register. Registration for Competitive teams 

(grades 3-8) ends Sept. 15th. Registration for Clinic (grades K-1) and Intramural 

(grades 1-3) teams ends Oct. 15th. Go to www.sladebasketball.com for more infor-

mation. 

 

Attention Slade parents - Cheerleading registration is now open as of August 22!!! 

Go to https://monsignor-slade.sportssignup.com/site to register. Date and time for the 

uniform exchange and meet and greet will be announced. For more information please 

email me at sladecheerleading@gmail.com. 

Faith  •  Knowledge  •  Service 

Visit us on the Web! 

www.msladeschool.com 

HASA Happenings: 

FAMILY SPAGHETTI NIGHT– Please plan to attend our Family Spaghetti Night host-

ed by the Home and School Association.  This family-fun event will be held on September 

20th from 5 to 7:30 p.m.  Bring the whole family!!   
 

The event will be held in the cafeteria and the menu will include spaghetti 

with meat or marinara sauce, tossed salad, bread and butter, drinks, and 

dessert.  You can dine in or carry out, whichever suits your family’s needs 

for the evening.  Prices are affordable for the whole family with dinner 

tickets for sale at $10 per person (ages 6 years and up) and $5 per person 

(children 5 years and under).  Order your tickets now and come and join the fun!  You will 

find the order form for tickets attached to this update. 

 
 

 

 

SKATE NIGHT AT WHEELS IN ODENTON – Please plan to attend our first skate 

night of the year.  Skate night will be held at Wheels Skating Center in Odenton on Friday, 

September 21st. Tickets are $4.00 in advance or $5.00 at the door. (No credit 

cards or debit cards, please.)  Skate rental is payable at the door only and 

there is an additional charge for skates.  The cost is $3 for 

quad skates and $4 for in-line or speed skates.  Children may use their 

own skates or rollerblades if they have never been used outdoors.   See 

the order form attached for further details.  Please plan to come and 

join the fun!  

https://monsignor-slade.sportssignup.com/site
https://monsignor-slade.sportssignup.com/site
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Much like the school nurse, 

my services are available to 

all students, not just those in 

crisis. It is my job to make 

sure students are happy and 

doing their best at school. I 

address issues that may  

impact their lives through 

individual/small group    

counseling, as well as S.E.A.L. 

(Social/Emotional/ Academic 

Lessons) in the classroom 

and even school-wide       

programs such as Kindness 

Week. I ask students to think 

of me as a coach – I don’t 

solve their problems for them, 

but I can help them get 

through a tough issue or find 

their own solution.  

I look forward to working with 

the Monsignor Slade students 

and families this year! 

I wanted to start out by      

introducing myself to the          

Monsignor Slade Community. 

My name is Kelly Watkins, and 

I am the full-time professional 

school counselor for          

Monsignor Slade Catholic 

School. I was the part-time 

substitute school counselor for 

Mrs. Wyrwas last year, while 

she was out on medical leave. 

As an alumnus, parent and 

faculty member of Monsignor 

Slade, I’m familiar with the rich 

history of what this school 

offers it’s families and       

community.  My daughters are 

actually third generation    

students of our amazing 

school. 

I am beyond excited to be a 

full-time member of the     

Monsignor Slade family. I have  

many plans of how to assist 

our students in their 

academic/social/emotional 

development.  

We have several exciting 

events and activities coming 

up over the next few months 

including: Unity Day (October 

24th), The Great Kindness 

Challenge (January 28—

February 1, 2019), and many 

more!  

Donations of sidewalk chalk 

would be greatly appreciated 

for an upcoming event! 

The counseling department is 

also looking for occasional 

volunteers to earn service 

hours through assisting the 

assembly of S.E.A.L.’s and 

other department activities 

throughout the year. Contact 

Mrs.  Watkins if interested.  

Lastly, if you attend an event 

with an incredible speaker or 

message, please pass the 

information along to your 

school counselor! 

W e l c o m e  B a c k !  

U P C O M I N G  

S . E . A . L . S  

 Counselor 

Introduction 

 Kindness 

 Mindfulness 

 Calming   

Strategies 

Social 

Emotional  

Academic        

Lessons 

H o w  Y o u  c a n  H e l p  

M O N S I G N O R  S L A D E  C O U N S E L I N G  D E P A R T M E N T  

Counselor Corner 
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C O N T A C T  

Email 

K.watkins@ 

msladeschool.com 

Phone 

410-766-7130 

x122 





A la Carte Daily Offerings $5.00 Meal Specials

Hot Entrées - Prices Below Monday - Breakfast for Lunch
Daily Special - Entrée Only  $3.50 French Toast Sticks (5)

(Unless otherwise noted.) A La Carte $2.75

Chicken Breast Nuggets Sausage Link
5 for $2.25  ♦  8 for $3.00 Hash Brown Patty

Chicken Tenders (2)  $2.50 Choice of Drink
   

Sandwiches & Wraps* Tuesday
Half  $2.75  ♦  Whole  $3.50 Meatballs in Gravy (8)

Turkey & Provolone Wrap A La Carte: 5 for  $2.75  ♦  8 for $3.50

Buffalo Chicken Wrap Buttered Egg Noodles
Chicken Caesar Wrap A La Carte: 1/2 cup $1.00  ♦ 1 cup $1.75

Chicken Salad on White or Whole Wheat Steamed Green Beans
Tuna Salad on White or Whole Wheat Choice of Drink

Entrée Salads*  $4.00 Wednesday
Chicken Caesar Salad BBQ Chicken Drumsticks (2)

BBQ Ranch Chicken Salad A La Carte: 1 for  $2.75  ♦  2 for $3.50

Baby Carrots w/Ranch Dip

Sides* - Prices Below A La Carte $1.50

Soft Pretzel w/Cheese Dip  $2.75 Apple Slices
Fries/Tots/Wedges  $2.00 (1 cup) Choice of Drink
Daily Special - Side Only  $.85

(Unless otherwise noted.) Pizza Thursday
Garden or Fruit Salad  $1.75 Pepperoni or Cheese Pizza (1 slice)

Seasonal Whole Fruit  $0.85 A La Carte: 1 for  $2.00  ♦  2 for $3.50

String Cheese Stick  $0.75 Tater Tots (1/2 cup)

Strawberry or Straw/Banana Yogurt  $0.85 Pineapple Chunks
Cookie  $0.75 Choice of Drink

Brownie  $1.00

Friday
Drinks $0.85 Chicken & Cheese Soft Tacos (2)

2% White Milk - 8 oz carton A La Carte: 1 for  $2.75  ♦  2 for $3.50

1% Chocolate Milk - 8 oz carton Salsa Rice
Water - 8 oz bottle A La Carte $1.50

Lemonade - 8 oz carton Choice of Fruit
Choice of Drink

* Variety offered will vary daily.  It's recommended you order

     online if a particular wrap, sandwich, entrée salad, or

     side dish is desired.

The Abundance Café at Monsignor Slade Catholic School

Lunch Menu
Week of September 10, 2018



 
 

Join Monsignor Slade’s  

Robotics Team 
Be part of Monsignor Slade’s Competitive Robotics Team  

 

The team will consist of 10 students in grades 5-8.  Students will be 

chosen by a lottery system.  All interested students must complete the 

form below and return it to their homeroom teacher by  

Tuesday, September 11th.  

For a closer look, check out the team website 

https://sites.google.com/msladeschool.com/robotics 

 
Coaches: Mrs. Oleszczuk and parent mentors 

When:  After school on Tuesdays from 3:00-5:00pm.  The competition will be on a 

Saturday in December or January (FLL will give us a firm date in the fall.) 

         Cost: $50  Payment will only be necessary if your child is chosen to participate on  

the team. (Payment will be taken from your FACTS account. This covers the 

registration fees and new missions).   

 

***Please bring a bottle of water and a snack.*** 

____________________________________________________ 

I am interested in joining the robotics team for the 2018-2019 school year.  

      

Student Name: __________________________________HR _____ 

 

       Parent Name:  __________________________________________ 

        

       Phone Number (s):___________________Is your child in Ext. Care?___ 

 

       Parent’s Signature: ________________________________________ 

    

       Parent’s E-mail: ___________________________________________ 

https://sites.google.com/msladeschool.com/robotics


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SLADE TERVIS TUMBLER ORDER FORM 
Please return to Mrs. Carrie Hilmer, Advancement Office 

Child’s Name: ______________________________ Homeroom: ______________________ 
 
Number of cups ordered: ________________ 

 
Total enclosed: ______________________ 

 
 
Parent 
signature:_________________________________ 

  
 
 
*All checks should be made payable to MSCS. 

Calling all Monsignor Slade families! Show off your Slade Spirit by ordering a Tervis 

tumbler. Fill it with coffee for your morning carpool run or client meeting. Take it to 

the sports field to keep your beverage warm as the weather gets cooler. 

Send the below clip-off to the attention of Mrs. Hilmer, Advancement Office with 

the number of cups you would like to purchase. You or your child may also 

purchase them in the bookstore from 7:45 – 8:15 a.m. each week day. 

$20 per cup 



 

 

Monsignor Slade Skate Night 
Sponsored by the Home School Association 

 

 
*** Bring your family and friends to the Monsignor Slade Skating Party *** 

 
When: Friday, September 21st 

           5:45-7:45pm 
 

Where: Wheels Skating Center 
1200 Odenton Road in Odenton 

 
Tickets: $4.00 in advance Advance tickets will be sent home within 2 days of order.  

Advance tickets must be ordered by Wednesday, September 19, 2018. 
 

$5.00 at the door Credit/debit cards are NOT accepted for admission. 
 

Skate rental is payable at the door only and is a cost in addition to admission.  The cost 
is $3.00 for quad skate rentals and $4.00 for in-line or speed skate rentals.  Children 
may use their own skates or rollerblades if they have never been used outdoors. 

 
Directions: Route 170 towards Odenton.  Proceed through the 175/170 intersection.  Take a left at 

the next traffic light onto Odenton Road.  This will bring you behind the skating rink.  
Wheels is approximately ¾ mile on the left at the top of the hill.  You can also enter from 
Rt. 175 and go up the hill across from the Dairy Queen. 

 
Snow Policy: If the county cancels activities then skating is cancelled.  You can check the 

website at http://www.aacps.org 
 
Food/Gum: No outside food or drinks are allowed in the building.  Gum chewing is not 

permitted in the building 
 
For more details call: Stacey Coffee  410-292-0154 
 

 
Please return to Stacey Coffee   C/O Sarah Coffee   Homeroom 308 
 
SKATE NIGHT FORM:  Cut this form at the dotted line to order advance tickets.  Send the form with 
payment to your child’s teacher. 
 
Student’s Name: _____________________    Number of Tickets:____________ 
 
Homeroom #: _______________________    Amount Enclosed:_____________ 
 
 
Make checks payable to Monsignor Slade. 

http://www.aacps.org/




We are looking for businesses to help underwrite the cost of 
our school folder, calendar/handbook, directory, calendar magnet and  
excuse pad.

If you would like to participate in these ad programs, please fill out the 
bottom portion of this page and return it to the school office, or call our 
printer directly.

Our children receive these items FREE from the advertisements.

If we are unable to utilize you as a sponsor at this time, we will contact 
you with the next available advertising space.

Thank you!

Please Print

School Name 101-I    Monsignor Slade School___________________________________________________________
Your Name _____________________________________________________________

Company Name _________________________________________________________

Type of Business ________________________________________________________

Contact Person _________________________________________________________

Telephone Number ______________________________________________________

OR  Call the Printer: J.M. Gaske, Inc. 410-750-7700 • 410-750-7791 Fax

Sales Representative __Helen Belka (443-286-7710)__________________________________________________
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